
Takeshi Tokuhisa, President of Chiba University visited               

Consulate General of Japan in Shanghai and Shanghai Jiao Tong University  

 

On November 20, 2017, Takeshi Tokuhisa, President of Chiba University (CU) visited Consulate General of Japan 

in Shanghai and Shanghai Jiao Tong University (SJTU) in China. He was accompanied by Vice President Makoto 

Watanabe, Prof. Nobue Nakamura, Dean, Graduate School of Nursing, Mrs. Chieko Amano, Head Administrator, 

School of Nursing and Mr. Kiyoshi Takao, Director, International Affairs Division.  

They paid a courtesy call on Dr. Kazuyuki Katayama, Consul-General of Japan in Shanghai in the morning.  

  

 

And in the afternoon, they visited to partner university, SJTU to have meeting with Vice President Zhen Huang, 

Prof. Xiaobo Gong, SJTU-CU International Cooperative Research Center, Mr. Yuping Cai, Deputy Director, 

Division of International Cooperation & Exchange. They discussed the current and future collaboration between 

two universities. 
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